Hello parents/guardians,

We would like to inform you about what the year 6 students have
been doing this week.

Firstly, we've been focusing on our mocks SATs, which have been
given to previous year 6’s as their certain SATs. From the scores
last term we achieved, we can definitely see an improvement! This
is something we should be proud of; especially since we have
missed a lot of lessons during lockdown. As year 6 pupils we can
assure you that most of the credit goes toward the teachers for
helping us when we came back from online learning.

In addition to this, we have been learning about pitch in science and
were testing different experiments, such as hitting chime bars of
different lengths, pinging a ruler from the end of a desk, tapping
glass jars with different amounts of water in them and lastly pulling
elastic bands of various thickness across them!

Also, we would like to mention that we have been reading the book
‘“The Explorer’ By Katherine Rundell! Currently, we are on chapter
4-Stuck In The Mud.This book tells us about four children,whose
plane had crashed on the way to Manaus, in the Amazon Rainforest
and now they are trying to find their way back home.

There are plently of more fun subjects we’d like to tell you all about
but we don’t want to miss more lessons!

By Alesha Sohotra and Fatima Kiyani,
From Spitfire Class.



